

February 24, 2015

Nick Barbir B E Stucco Inc. 444 Schantz Road Allentown, PA 18104

Dear Nick,

On behalf of Faith Church I want to express our sincere thanks for the generous gift of \$2,256 you recently gave to us. We are applying these funds directly to our building project costs.

This has been an ambitious project for the church that has taken years to come to fruition, hundreds of people and many participants to complete, and the generosity of church families and people like you.

We are thankful for all the excellent work done by so many, including your company. Watching your team work to complete their work as the cold was setting in last fall was a blessing to us.

Thanks again and if there is ever anything I or our staff can do to serve or assist you, please do not hesitate to let us know.

Sincerely, Add a Wilson

Jack A Wilson Executive Pastor